
 

In Memoriam: Peter W. Frentz 

 

ITE is deeply saddened to share that Peter W. 

Frentz passed away on March 31, 2020. Pete 

served ITE for 45 years until his retirement in June 

2014, and he was the recipient of the 2006 Burton 

W. Marsh award, ITE's highest honor.  

Our deepest condolences go to his wife of 54 years, 

Donna Frentz, and their daughters Chrissy and 

Bobbie, who many know from ITE meetings over the 

years. In lieu of flowers, memorial donations may be 

made to the Colonial Williamsburg Foundation, PO 

Box 1776, Williamsburg, VA 23187 or Roanoke College, 221 College Lane, 

Salem, VA 24153. More information will be shared when available. 


